Dear Parents/Caregivers

Rakau Go-Getters Shared Lunch.

On Friday 23/9/16 the students in the Rakau team, (Rooms 7, 8, 9, 16 and 17), who have been Go-Getters for the second half of the term, will be having a shared lunch and optional dress up day to celebrate.

Food for the shared lunch can be given to the class teachers in the morning. We will be starting the lunch at 12.00pm, and if the weather is suitable we will be eating all together outside on the middle court with the food set out in rooms 8 and 9. If the weather is not good, each class will have their lunch in their own classes. Parents are welcome to join us.

Thanks

The Rakau team.